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From: John Bedford Drake  

Sent: Monday, 13 May 2024 6:53 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission from John Drake

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun May 12 2024 
Public  Submission by John Bedford Drake. 

Hi I'm John from the Sunshine Coast and am a retired teacher. It is absolutely imperative that babies who 
survive abortion be cared for as much as any child would who had suffered a terrible accident.  
It is not only the humanity of the child but also of the medical staff who witness this that must be upheld.  
To ignore this is to allow our society to fail it's mabcd obligation.  
I strongly urge the committee to recommend that Parliament pabcd this legislation.  

Sincerely, John Bedford Drake 
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